
 Students, 
 
Thanks to Mark Rogers, Campus Safety Officers are now sporting some new bling! 
Officers are now wearing picture ID cards on their left breast pockets to help with easy 
identification. 
 
Also, I wanted to take the time to remind you again about the Rave Guardian App. 
 

With safety at the forefront of our mind, Campus Safety would like to encourage you to 
download the Barton Guardian, a free mobile app that turns your smartphone into a 
personal safety device.   
 
By downloading the app on your mobile phone, you can invite friends and family to join 
your network as your “Guardians.” You can then request one or more of your Guardians 
to virtually walk with you on or off campus. It’s like having an emergency blue light 
system and a trusted friend with you at all times.  
 
The app also has a safety feature that directly connects you to Campus Safety (or 911 
on/off-campus) in an emergency situation, as well as the ability to submit an anonymous 
tip to Campus Safety should you see something suspicious. 
 
On behalf of Barton’s Campus Safety Department, we encourage all students, faculty 
and staff to enhance their personal safety and the safety of their friends by download 
the free app.  Simply search “Rave Guardian” in the app store on your mobile device. 
 
If you have any questions or run into any issues downloading the app, please visit 
http://bartonccc.edu/campussafety , click on the link for Barton Guardian, or contact 
Campus Safety (620-792-9217). 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, I will be showing you some special features of the 
Guardian. 

 
 
Have a great day. 
Sincerely, 
 
Lucas Stoelting 
Campus Safety 
Lead Officer 
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